
Welcome Center/Restroom Committee meeting

July 21,2017 10 A.M.

Meeting called to order at 10:11 A.M. All committee members present plus Bruce Adams and
Lynn Worthington

Discussion ofhow to use remaining funds. Approximately $10,000

Merle Koblenz moved to:

• Put a roof over the shower

• Put a bug shield on porch lights

• Install a soap holder in shower

• Install additional hooks in changing room

• Add an additional Kent Welcome Center sign on north wall of building

• Install a bench outside the shower. Mike V. will build

Motion seconded by Mike Everett and passed by unanimous vote.

Meeting adjourned at 10:53 A.M.

Minutes submitted by Bruce Adams July 24,2017

Tc.


